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Help celebrate the accomplishments of    

U of S faculty members!  

SRI is looking for your help in identifying the U of S’ strongest 

researchers, scholars, and artists to nominate for awards and 

recognitions. 

Here’s how you can help: 

1. Set aside 5-10 minutes at the end of your 
department/college review committee meeting this fall to 
discuss who has had an outstanding year. 
 

2. Share the names that the committee identifies as doing 
excellent work with your Associate Dean Research, 
Research Facilitator, and with the OVPR’s Faculty Awards 
and Recognition Specialist. 
 

3. If you would like to investigate some of the awards and 
recognitions that might be suitable for your colleagues, 
please consult our Awards Snapshots. The awards 
snapshots distill what it takes to be competitive for some 
of the most important national and international prizes. 

 

Your suggestions will help inform the university’s nominations for 

major awards and recognitions. For questions or further 

information, please contact Sara Mueller, Faculty Awards and 

Recognition Specialist at sara.mueller@usask.ca.  

To find the Awards Snapshots online, see: 

https://share.usask.ca/go/sri/awards/snapshots/Shared%20Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx 

 

Recent U of S Award Winners 

Top row (from left to right): Dr. Ajay Dalai, Dr. Angela R. Lieverse, Dr. Darcy Marciniuk,                
Dr. Jo-Anne Dillion, Dr. Jim Waldram, Dr. Margaret Kovach, Dr. John Giesy 
Bottom row (from left to right): Dr. Marcia McKenzie, Dr. John Pomeroy, Dr. Marie Battiste,       
Dr. Dwight Newman, Dr. Susan Whiting, Dr. Jeff McDonnell, Dr. Regan Mandryk 
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